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EMBASSY OF INDIA

TO SWEDEN & LATVIA

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Beware of Fraudulent/hoax telephone calls purportedly received from telephone number +46-8107008 belonging to Embassy of India, Stockholm asking Indians based in Sweden & Latvia to transfer money. Embassy of India never asks for such money transfers. Therefore, it is advised not to make any money transfer to such fraudulent callers.
If you receive such a call, please click here
